
 

 
 

November 20, 2018 

Venetia Valley School 
Supplemental Construction Update 

Fire Supply Line Installation at Playground 
 

   

The construction team is making good progress! Please note, on Wednesday 11/21/18, the 
construction team will be installing temporary fences in preparation for installation of an 
underground fire sprinkler supply line across the playground that will feed the new buildings. 
Unfortunately, the work area will occupy a large portion of the playground. In order to minimize 
interruption to the play areas and maintain reasonable access to the classrooms, the work will be 
divided into two phases. The first phase, shown in green, will close off the west side of the 
playground. Middle school students and faculty can utilize the center pathway to access classrooms. 
The paths of travel are depicted by the green arrows. The second phase, shown in blue, would close 
off the East side of the playground. Elementary school students and faculty can utilize the center 
pathway to access their classrooms. The paths of travel are depicted by the blue arrow.  The details 
of this work include demolition of existing asphalt, excavating a trench, installing new fire line, 
backfilling, compacting and repaving. We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate 
everyone’s cooperation through this construction phase.  

Project Work Dates: Phase 1:  11/21/30 to 11/30/18   Phase 2:  12/3/18 to 12/7/18 
Please note, these dates are weather permitting. Working in a trench while raining is not safe for 
workers.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Dan Zaich, Senior Director, Capital Improvements 
415-492-3285 or dzaich@srcs.org 

24-hour Construction Hotline: (888) 446-SRCS (7727) 
www.srcsbondprogram.org 
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